From: Kristen Reed < KReed@truro-ma.gov >

Date: Fri, Oct 13, 2023 at 4:05 PM Subject: Re: Request for meeting

To: Susan Areson < SAreson@truro-ma.gov>

CC: Darrin Tangeman ctiling-mailto:ctili

ma.gov>, djenkins@k-plaw.com <djenkins@k-plaw.com>, Tim Hickey

<timtaps77@gmail.com>

Hi Sue,

Thank you for your email. I want to confirm we are in receipt of your request. At this present moment I am focused on potential voter fraud and criminal conspiracy in Truro as it relates to town meeting.

I'm also personally weighing taking over the anonymous complaint against you, so a proper investigation can pursued.

Thank you

Respectfully,

Kristen Reed, Chair Truro Select Board